
Dear Diana,  

 

Your daughter Candice left a lasting impression on our school district and will never be 

forgotten. Even in her absence Candice continues to impact young lives across all 12 of 

our villages. Candice’s Books for Kids is in its tenth year and to date we estimate that 

this program, in memory and honor of your daughter, has given out over 10,000 

children’s books.  

 

The program, which gives every child from birth to kindergarten a bag of children’s 

literature on their birthdays, is one of the programs in our district that we are most proud 

of. Many of our students (and their parents) wouldn’t necessarily have access to these 

early learning materials if it weren’t for Candice’s program. We hope that knowing that 

your daughter’s contributions are still going strong in Alaska brings you a bit of comfort 

and joy.  

 

With Caring Thoughts, 

 

 

 

 
The Lake and Peninsula School Board 
 
 


